
 NOVEMBER 2023 

 Greetings Brothers and Sisters. 

 

  

This month we celebrate Veteran’s Day and Thanksgiving. I hope everyone can attend 

at least one of the many events being held to honor our veterans.  It is also time to put 

the Mid-Winter Conference on your calendar, which will be held in Portland at the 

Sheraton Portland Airport Hotel February 2 – 4, 2024.  Information can be found on 

the Departments website. 

  

I am looking forward to seeing you at the conference.  Not only will we be conducting 

business, but we will get to hear the Voice of Democracy winners give their speeches 

at the Saturday night banquet. 

 Wishing you all a Happy Thanksgiving. 

 


